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Jakarta, 07 November 2019 

 

Number : 120/TAE-IDXOJK/XI/19 

Subject  : Announcement concerning PT Terregra Asia Energy Tbk. 

Attachment (s) : - 

 

To: 

Partners and Shareholders 

PT Terregra Asia Energy Tbk. 

 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

 

In relation to the untrue news concerning PT Terregra Asia Energy Tbk. (“Terregra”), we wish to 

clarify of following: 

 

1. Terregra is not owned and/or controlled either directly or indirectly by PT Hanson 

International Tbk. or by Mr Benny Tjokrosaputro. 

 

2. Terregra has no relations whatsoever, both directly and indirectly, with PT Hanson 

International Tbk. or with Mr Benny Tjokrosaputro. 

 
We thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

[signed] 

 

Lasman Citra 

Vice President Director 


